
 

 

 

 

Hi everyone, 

We had a relaxing and fun time at The North Coast National last Thursday. 

We didn’t win a place with our scarecrow, however, we certainly had lots of 

fun creating him. Great collaboration everyone. 

Books In Homes 

Our Term 4 Books in Homes box arrived last week. Students were excited 

to explore and choose what books they wanted. We enjoyed reading 

another Pig the Pug book- Pig the Rebel! I love adding all these books to 

our library and reading them to the children.  
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